
 

 
 

GRTC Bus Tracker Arrivals By Text: 

Service Update September 2018  

GRTC is updating its text service providing bus tracker arrival 

information for customers. Effective September 30, 2018, all text 

alerts will be through a new number, “22827.” To ensure you 

continue to receive future updates, please text “GRTC” and your 

bus stop number to 22827. This new number is live now for you. 

For example, “GRTC 3623”.  

Bus stop numbers are posted at every 

GRTC bus stop sign. 

After you text, you’ll receive a reply 

text with the next bus estimated arrival 

times at your stop. 

Standard carrier charges for text messaging may apply; check 

with your mobile carrier first. 

We apologize for any inconvenience during this update, and 

thank you for using GRTC Bus Tracker arrivals by text.   

 

 

 

 


